Duke Powgr C &LPANY o B2,
Power BuiLpino
422 Soutn Cuurcy StrReeT, Cuantorve, N C. 20242

WILAIAM 0. REREENR, 4% November 23, 1978
vier Pagsioeny TELEPMONE ABLA 704
S1tam PacoucTion 373-4082

Mr, James P. O'Reilly, Director

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: McGuire Nuclear Station
IE:II:NCM IE Circular 76-05
Docket Nos. 50-369, =370

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In my response to Mr. N. C. Moseley dated March 16, 1977, with regard
to IE Circular 76-05, it was indicated that Duke would return the sub-
ject snubbers to ITT-Grinnell for replacement parts and recalibration.
Since that time Duke has purchased a Model PHD-5434-3 suppressor tester
from ITT-Grinnell. Duke personnel have been trained and qualified by
ITT-Grinnell to operate the suppressor tester and will test and cali-
brate the snubbers listed in my March 16, 1977 letter prior to their
insggllation at McGuire.

v truly yours,
J \

u.l-—-
William 0. Parker, Jr

GJP:scs



